
Over the past couple of months, we’ve seen incredible momentum in
Western Europe for Global Student Ministries! God is actively moving—

students are being equipped and boldly sharing their faith across schools
and universities. I’ve had the privilege of traveling to several countries to help
train these passionate students, and we’re already seeing remarkable growth
as a result. In addition to this, I’ve been assisting administratively at the Bible
school here in Vienna, where we have an amazing group of students eager to
grow in their knowledge of God. Pastor Pace continues to cast a strong vision

for training and discipleship, and it’s a joy to be part of it. We also recently
gathered in Nice, France, for a refreshing time of missionary encouragement

and fellowship—it was a beautiful time of connection and renewal. The
church in Vienna has been sending out teams into unreached cities to reach

souls - it has been incredible! Please enjoy the photos below!

As we look ahead, three new student trainings have emerged that were not
part of my original 2025 calendar or budget. These are unexpected—but God-

ordained—opportunities we don’t want to miss. If you’d like to contribute
toward these added expenses, I would be so grateful for your support. Every

gift helps us keep saying yes to what God is doing across Europe!
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